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Planning for future growth in Huonville-Ranelagh 

A plan which will guide the long term growth of Huonville and Ranelagh for the next 15-20 
years has been approved by Huon Valley Council. 

The Huonville-Ranelagh Master Plan is a comprehensive framework for future development. 

Mayor Bec Enders says there has been significant development in the Huon Valley recently 
and we expect to see much more in coming years.  

“We know that the Huon Valley is a great place to live and do business,” Cr Enders said. 

“More and more people are realising the benefits we have and are moving to our region. 
While we welcome this we need to be prepared for the projected growth.  

“Huonville and Ranelagh are within commuter distance to primary employment areas of 
greater Hobart and have seen significant development in the past few years. 

“This plan provides a framework for the development and growing economic activity that 
comes with a growing population.” 

This master plan has been in development since 2017 and has been through an extensive 
community engagement process and Council is satisfied we have the best possible option. 

The plan will be rolled out in a coordinated way across Council departments to ensure it’s 
implemented in the most efficient way. 

The complete plan is available on our website.  

For more information: Mayor Bec Enders (03) 6264 0300 

 


